
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

We will host our rising 6th graders here at JMS this week, culminating with our Rising 6th Grade 

Parent Night on Thursday evening at 5:30. If you have a rising 6th grader or know someone who 

does, please plan to join us for our annual open house.  

 

8th Grade Parents…Your student will be bringing home an information letter about the 8th 

Grade Dance. Please pay close attention to the items we need to help make this year’s dance a 

big success. A formal invitation will be sent home later this month.   

 

This month’s PTA newsletter is attached to this week’s Weekly Update email. 

 

Track gets started this week with a meet here at JMS on Wednesday against Southern Middle. 

Baseball and Softball will begin on Thursday at Southern Middle. 

 

Well, we are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS! 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


